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To Promote A Finksburg Community, 
Whose Objective Is To Preserve The Fundamental Quality 

Of Life Where Farms, Families And Businesses 
May Coexist In A Manner Beneficial To All 

 

Next General Membership Meeting:  November 17, 2011 
Important Master Plan Updates 
 

November 17, 2011 Annual History Meeting: 

Jim Slater from the Baltimore Metropolitan Council (and who also represented Carroll County on the Reservoir 

Technical Group) has agreed to come speak to the general membership about the history of the Liberty 

Reservoir. 

 

Master Plan Update: 

The Planning Commission's next work session on the Carroll County Master Plan is scheduled for Thursday, 

October 13 at 6:00 p.m. in Room 003 of the County Office Building, 225 North Center Street, Westminster, 

Maryland. The Commission plans to finish their discussion of Chapter 5: Agriculture and continue with 

discussion of Chapter 2: Past, Present & Future Trends, and Chapter 6: Planning Process and Community 

Involvement, as time allows. 

Another meeting is scheduled on October 18th starting at 9:00 AM; see the agenda (item #8) for details: 

http://ccgovernment.carr.org/ccg/agendas/docs/10-18-11.pdf 

Please see our website for the latest information: http://www.finksburg.org 
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